

Lee E. Hartz Sr. Attorney

March 19, 2009

## VIA FIRST CLASS MAIL

James J. McNulty, Secretary Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission Commonwealth Keystone Building 400 North Street P.O. Box 3265 Harrisburg, PA 17105-3265

RE:

**Investigation into the Natural Gas Supply Market** 

Pa. PUC Docket No. I-00040103 F0002

Dear Secretary McNulty:

The Final Order and Action Plan issued by the Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission ("PaPUC") in the matter referenced above directed certain natural gas distribution companies to schedule in January 2009, and hold in the first quarter of 2009, a working group meeting with various natural gas suppliers for the purpose of discussing capacity in the context of system management.

Utilizing a list of supplier contacts provided by the PaPUC's Director of Operations, National Fuel Gas Distribution Corporation ("NFGDC") delivered invitations in January and subsequently conducted a meeting on March 3, 2009, in Erie, Pennsylvania. Please file this letter at the above docket as NFGDC's notice to the PaPUC that it has complied with the aforementioned PaPUC directive.

If there are any questions by the Commission regarding this matter, please direct inquiries to me at (814) 871-8060 or via e-mail at <a href="mailto:hartzl@natfuel.com">hartzl@natfuel.com</a>.

Very truly yours,

Lee É. Hartz

Attorney for National Fuel Gas

Distribution Corporation

CC:

Karen Moury, Director of Operations Office of Consumer Advocate

Office of Small Business Advocate

Office of Trial Staff